
To whom it may concern 

October 6, 2017 
Kenich Shimoda 

General Manager, 
General Affairs Department 

Oshima Shipbuilding Co., Ltd. 
 

 

Call for attention to a suspicious facsimile message 
 

Dear all, 

 

I wish to express my sincere gratitude to your continuous support and understanding for 

our company operation. 

Recently, a malicious facsimile message asking for advertisement and sponsorship on 

our 45th anniversary under our representative name has been distributed. 

I would like to emphasize that our company is in no way related to this facsimile 

message, and wish you to take notice to this. 

Please address all inquiries regarding this matter to General Affairs Department of the 

company as below. 

 

[Contact Details] 
Oshima Shipbuilding Co., Ltd 
General Affairs Department 
Attention: Mr. Shimoda, Mr. Okuda 
Tel 0959-34-2711 Fax 0959-34-3006 
E-mail k-shimoda@ma.osy.co.jp 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Kenichi Shimoda 

General Manager of General Affairs Department 


